WHELIX" .,
Mr. Youldon of The 'Anglo Saxon Petroleum Co., Ltd.,
telephoned to say it had been decided to put this vessel through
her Special Survey at Rotterdam now and that their Superintendent
was requesting the Rotterdam Surveyors to carry out a survey for

the renewal of the Load Line Certificate.

He will write in confirming the above.
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